
  

 

  

  

Notice to Residents 

 
Bowerman Construction will be commencing work on the “Larch Road Active Transportation 

Improvements” project for the District of Ucluelet starting on March 4th, 2024, with completion 

expected by June 10th, 2024.   

 

As a resident in the vicinity of the construction activity we would like to take this opportunity to 

notify you of a few construction details, as well as provide you with information to ensure your 

safety.  

 

Typical construction work hours for this project will be Monday to Friday, from 7am to 

approximately 5pm. However, we may have to work outside these typical hours or on a 

Saturday to complete a critical piece of infrastructure but will ensure we are working within the 

hours of the District’s noise bylaw.  

 

Larch Road will become a one-way street with traffic flowing EASTBOUND ONLY while we work 

within the westbound lane and ditch. We ask that pedestrians utilize the shoulder of the 

eastbound lane in order to safely pass the work zone and for bicycle traffic to either take the 

lane, or dismount and proceed as a pedestrian.  All roads will be made fully passable at the end 

of each days shift. 

 

Please use the utmost due care and attention while driving/walking/bicycling within the vicinity 

of the construction zone and obey all posted traffic control signage as it is crucial to the safety 

of the construction crews, yourself, and your fellow motorists/pedestrians. 

 

This project will involve the use of heavy equipment and large gravel trucks. Trucks entering the 

site will be given instructions to drive slowly and with care. If you have children, please advise 

them of the dangers of heavy equipment, and to not play on the job site or near stored 

materials. 

 

If you need further information, please contact our office either by phone or email and your 

inquiry will be directed to the appropriate person.    

 

Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Bowerman Construction Ltd 

Ph: 250-723-8775 

Email: office@bowermanltd.com   


